
Larry see attached the corrected and final version of letter. disregard the last letter completely,
as this one is much better communicated

I thought about it and think you should send it to Eric and Terrell (cc:casey)

Addresses as follows:

smith.terrell@marshalltexas.net
powell.eric@marshalltexas.net

cc:   casey@caseysloneconstruction.com

Paige Yohn
300 North Washington Avenue
Marshall, Texas 75670
903-926-3202
paigeyohn@yahoo.com


